
June 8 Houston Symphony Family Concert at
Dobie High School

What does heroism sound like? Whether it’s bold and brassy or soaring and
majestic, music has the unique ability to fire our spirits and leave us feeling
on top of the world—and this June, the Houston Symphony is bringing you
the perfect soundtrack to unleash your inner hero! You’ll hear daring works
by Beethoven and Wagner, John Williams’ Summon the Heroes, and more,
plus a blazing Tchaikovsky finale guaranteed to bring you to your feet.
The Houston Symphony will be at Dobie High School, 10220 Blackhawk Blvd,
Houston, TX 77089 June 8 for a 7:30 free concert conducted by Robert
Franz who conducts the student concerts we sponsor. Following is the
program: Make plans to attend!

WAGNER Prelude to Act III of Lohengrin
GLINKA Overture to Ruslan and Ludmila
SAINT-SAËNS Marche héroïque
BEETHOVEN Overture to Egmont
J. WILLIAMS Three Pieces from Schindler’s List
WILLIAMS/C. CUSTER Summon the Heroes
TCHAIKOVSKY Symphony No. 4, Finale

Ima Hogg Luncheon a Huge Success!
Our membership stepped up to provide wonderful
salads which were the highlight of the food along with
the Jersey Mike subs for the Ima Hogg Competition
on Friday, June 1. We served about 100 very
appreciative competitors and Houston Symphony
orchestra members and enjoyed visiting with
them. Martha McWilliams hosted the event and made
the arrangements, while Ernie McWilliams, Carol
Wilson, and Nina McGlashan helped with the service.
Our thanks to those who made salads and desserts.  
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Important Membership News
Membership dues are due June 1 of each year for the following year (2018-2019).
Please get your membership dues in now so we can include you in the HSLBA directory
which comes out in the early fall. You can pay your dues ($50 individual/$75 couple) by
mailing them to Ann Morgan at 2020 Mission Street; Kemah, TX 77565.

Please remember to send Ann Morgan (annmorgan2@att.net) some new names for
potential members. No date has been decided for the Membership Wine and Cheese
Party at this time, but will keep you updated.  

Vickie Hamley

Vickie Hamley, our Director of Volunteer Services and liaison with the Houston Symphony
retired May 31. She worked with us for the past eleven years in this position. We wish
Vickie all the best in retirement!

Parks Elementary, Pasadena ISD Program

One of the Take Five Musicians, leading
Parks Elementary students in a learning
activity.

A program by the woodwind quintet, Take
Five was enthusiastically received at Parks
Elementary School in Pasadena ISD. The
HSLBA sponsors these programs in local
schools.

We now have a Facebook Page! Click on the Facebook logo below to access. Like and
share with your Facebook friends!

Visit our website  ​
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